
Chairman’s Report for Axminster Chamber AGM 3rd June 2025

 

Firstly, I’d like to thank any trader who has taken part in any projects 
we have ran this year such as tenner fest, Christmas trail, current 
scarecrow competition etc – these pro jects have the biggest impact 
when we all display posters, take part and advertise it on our social 
media and in our places of work. Although social media is a useful 
tool, word of mouth is the best form of advertising.

We are a small committee and would welcome the addition of any 
new willing helpers – every contribution made, no matter how small 
is a great help. Talk to us afterwards if you have any ideas or help to 
give.

We have worked with the PCC to get the benches back on the 
Minster Green for you all to enjoy – thank you to the Community 
Shed who did the repairs and re varnishing and Waffle for their part 
in it too.

Huge thanks to all who those who have repaired banners and hung 
them up once again – they do brighten up the town.

Also thank you to Adrian from Pink Pigeon and Barrie Hedges who 
work behind the scenes on our website and any social media 
queries we might have. Alison and I have been muddling on with 
bits of social media but would welcome any input or ideas .Do 
follow our new Instagram page

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


